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ANESTHESIOLOGY REFLECTIONS FROM THE WOOD LIBRARY-MUSEUM

“Charles Thomas Jackson”—Compliments of J. B. Woodworth

An instructor in Geology at Harvard, Jay Backus Woodworth (1865–1925) published an article (upper left) titled 
“Charles Thomas Jackson” in The American Geologist about the life and works of that geological surveyor and ether 
pioneer. This publication included Jackson’s portrait (right) above a copy of his handwritten “Respectfully / Your Obt. 
Servt. / Charles T. Jackson.” Of great interest to the Wood Library-Museum of Anesthesiology, this particular printing 
was discovered with the author’s compliments card (lower left) still tucked inside. (Copyright © the American Society 
of Anesthesiologists, Inc.)
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